From: Aaron Haack <adhaack90@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 10:54 AM **To:** secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Stawick,

Regarding RIN 3038-AC61, it is a BAD idea to attempt to regulate the maximum amount of leverage available to me. We have enough "Nanny State" rules in this country/financial communities.

It is my responsibility to determine my risk level. This action will chase the "small guy" away to potentially less secure overseas brokers. The CFTC should endeavor to weed out unscrupulous brokers here in the U.S. instead of making rules that may drive investors to them.

Cordially,

Aaron Haack

Your E-mail and More On-the-Go. Get Windows Live Hotmail Free. Sign up now.